
ORDERR 

In view of the request dated 12th of January 2021, 

made by the President, Awadh Bar Association, Lucknow, 

regarding the possibility that learned Advocates visiting 

Prayagraj on the occasion of Makar Sankranti on 14th of 

January 2021, may not be able to return to Lucknow on 

the same date, I am satisfied that the circumstances 

demand for non-sitting of Courts on 15t" of January 2021. 

Accordingly, it is directed that there shall be no sitting of 

Courts on 15th of January 2021, at the Lucknow Bench of 

Allahabad High Court. In lieu thereof, the Courts at 

Lucknow Bench will sit on 17h of April 2021. 

Sa/ 
CHIEFJUSTICE 

13.01.2021 
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